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To: oneM2M Technical Plenary

Subject: Letter of support for oneM2M ARC WG Vice Chairman

I am pleased to confirm that KETI supports SeungMyeong Jeong to continue his role as the

Architecture Working Group Vice Chairman.

SeungMyeong has been working at ARC WG actively as a leadership member as well as a

standard delegate. As the ARC WG leadership, he is keeping gap analysis work for ARC and pRO

WG technical deliverables. As the delegate, he has brought a lot of technical contributions and

won the first oneM2M Technical Excellence Award in 2Ol_5.

As the KETI delegate, SeungMyeong will provide more inputs from oneM2M related

national/international research/pilot projects that KETI is actively participating. This would be

beneficial for oneM2M to broaden oneM2M ecosystem globally.

KETI will provide necessary supports for SeungMyeong if he can get an honor to keep working as

the ARC WG Vice Chairman.

Sincerely Yours,

Hyungsu Lee

Vice President

Korea Electronics Technology Institute


